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I wanted to write in support for the zoning change request related to
Turner/Davis Blvd area:

Public hearing and consideration of a request from Celestial Lone Star
Homes LLC for a zoning change from C-1 (Commercial) to Residential Infill
Planned Development (RI-PD) at 8220 Turner Drive, being 4.293 acres
described as a portion of the Commercial Tract in Block 12, Smithfield
Acres Addition.

I live at 7121 Cook Circle and while we have loved having this empty lot for the
past 20+ years, and enjoy the wildflowers that grow there each spring, I am fully
aware that the landowner wishes to sell. My husband and I agree 100% that
rezoning as residential is the correct usage for this land.

I will be unable to attend the public hearing on June 6th due to being out of town,
please accept this email as a public comment for the planning & zoning board.

If you need to reach me, please email or call.
-- 
Tami Copeland
817.995.1465
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